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From: Tanya Eaton A1/-•A 
To: David Diec, Diane Jackson, George Hubbard, John...  
Date: Tue, Aug 1, 2000 12:05 PM 
Subject: IOLB support of SPSB comments 

Note: 

I just included (in Appendix 6) the comments which IOLB provided to support SPSB responses 
#1,2,3,15,16,17, and 20. When Glenn reviewed IOLB's comments which support SPSB responses, he 
felt that their response to SPSB #3 should be merged with his response for SPSB #3.  

He also stated that the other responses which IOLB provided to support SPSB should be deleted and not 
included in the final report because they don't adequately address the question, or Glenn had already 
discussed it. IOLB is not aware that Glenn felt this way.  

I did not simply want to delete the comments from existence solely based on Glenn's comments until 
everyone agrees that this is okay or not okay. Just in case someone from IOLB wonders why their 
comments to suppport SPSB were not included.  

You can find these comments in the PRA section of Appendix 6 (in bold) under the appropriate 
headings...SPSB #1, SPSB #2, SPSB #3, etc...  

Thank you, 

Tanya 
415-3610
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